
 

 

Transportation Advisory Board 
of the Metropolitan Council of the Twin Cities  
 
 
TO: Transportation Advisory Board 
 
FROM: Kevin Roggenbuck, Transportation Coordinator 
 
DATE: September 2, 2010 
 
RE: Policy Issues for the TAB to consider in creating the 2011 regional solicitation. 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The TAC Funding and Programming Committee discussed the eight policy issues affecting the 
2011 regional solicitation at their meeting on August 19.  Although the committee is not finished, 
their discussion did generate a short list of “pros and cons” about each issue and several 
additional points to consider or questions to answer.  Please consider this a “first draft” 
response from the TAC Funding and Programming Committee for the TAB’s information and 
continued discussion in September. 
 
The TAC Funding and Programming Committee will meet again in September to continue 
discussing these issues.  Staff will provide additional information to the committee as needed 
and they will forward a more developed or definitive position on each of these issues to the TAB 
in October. 
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